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In Memory of Elizabeth Keough 
 Photos Provided By: Diane Burns| Information From: Diane Burns 

 (https://www.country-haven.ca/obituary/elizabeth-e-keough)
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Elizabeth Keough, 1939-2019.  

A dear church member of 45 years, 
Elizabeth Keough passed to her rest on June 
7th in Strathroy, ON where she and Phonse 
were living with their son Raymond. Her 
funeral was held on Friday, June 14th in 
Corner Brook with interment at Mount 
Patricia Cemetery. Along with many family 
members from ON, church members from 
eastern and central Newfoundland were 
present to pay their respects and offer 
support. The Church  was a sea of faces with 
110 in attendance and 56 returning for the 
reception lunch. It was a real testimony to 
Elizabeth’s sweet, Christian influence. 

Elizabeth Keough was a special lady who is now resting until Jesus comes. She will be missed 
dearly by her family, church family, and friends. Join us in praying for everyone during this time 
of mourning.
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Corner Brook Church  Updates 
 Photos Provided By: Diane Burns| Information From: Diane Burns

Greetings to the Newfoundland family from 
Corner Brook! 

Washroom Renovations:   After 32 years the 
men’s & women’s washrooms got a much-
needed overhaul.  New flooring, stalls, toilets, 
sinks, counters, and baseboard heaters were 
installed.  Old borders were removed, and the 
walls were sanded and painted. 

Easter Sabbath: Thirty-three attended a special musical 
program, and there were blessings galore with wonderful 
music and a delightful fellowship dinner. 

Leah Smallwood’s Visit: It was wonderful to have Leah, the 
Accounting Assistant/Receptionist for the Seventh-day  
Adventist  Church  in NL visit Corner Brook on Sabbath, April 
27th.  She brought with her 12 additional family members, all 
home to celebrate their Mom’s (Alice Lush) 75th birthday, 
swelling the attendance to 48.  

Mother’s Day: This year the mothers received a New Guinea 
Impatience flower, provided by green thumb and exceptional 
gardener, Rosann Hunt. 

Father’s Day: The fathers and other men 
were treated to a special, handy tool - a 
magnetic picker-upper! 

Youth Emphasis Sabbath in Corner Brook: On Sabbath, May 25th Pastor 
Jonathan, Ana-Maria, and little Nova, (star of the day!) shared a seminar and 
vision for Youth Ministries in NL. 

The Corner Brook Seventh-day  Adventist  Church  encourages everyone to 
continue lifting each other up to God in prayer.  
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This year the Burman University Vacation Bible School 
Team will host a VBS program entitled “Game Plan” that 
will focus on following the plan that God has in our lives. 
The VBS program will involve songs, games, crafts, and 
stories that will emphasize our theme “GOD HAS A 
PLAN!”.  

The dates for this years’ program are:  

July 1-3 | Cape Freels Community Centre  

July 4-6 | Botwood Seventh-day  Adventist  Church   

July 8-13 | Red Harbor Community Centre  

July 29- August 2 | Conception Bay South Seventh-day  

Vacation Bible School 2019 
Information Provided By: Kaitlynn Harushimana and Tina Taylor 

Mark your calendars!  The St. John's Seventh-day  Adventist  
Church  will be hosting a full day VBS program again this year. It 
is designed for kids who have completed Kindergarten to 
grade 6. Children must be dropped off each morning at the 
church and picked up at the end of the day. 

 If you haven't yet registered for this year's VBS, please email 
your registration forms.  Forms can also be sent to 
ttaylor@voar.org. Registration is only $25 for the entire week. 
Please note that registration forms must be filled out and sent 
to Tina before July 1st. 
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Registration is Open for Kids, Junior, and Teen Camp 
Information and Advertisement | Provided By: Kaitlynn Harushimana

Registration and placement in classes will take place in the order applications are received. So, act fast! 
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Camp Meeting  
At Peace With God, Contentment Within 

Sunday, June 16 | Work Bee Camp Woody Acres  

Monday, July 15 - Friday July 19 | Workers Camp  

Friday, July 19 - Saturday, July 27 | Camp Meeting 

Youth Camps  
Competing For The Crown  

Sunday, August 4 - Friday, August 9 | Kids Camp 

Sunday,: August 11- Sunday, August 18 | Junior Camp 

Sunday,  August 18 - Sunday, August 25 |Teen Camp

This past Sunday, June 16th, from 9:00 A.M. to 4:00 
P.M. Camp Woody Acres held a very successful Work 
Bee in preparation for camp this year. With 23 
people in attendance, we were able to accomplish 
many projects. Thank you to everyone who made it 
out from Grand Falls-Windsor, Cape Freels, Bay 
Roberts, CBS, Marystown, and St. John's. We are very 
appreciative of everyone and their commitment to 
making this summer successful!

Woody Acres Work-Bee  
 Photos By: Kaitlynn Harushimana | Information Provided By: Kaitlynn Harushimana
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Meals   Ages 10 & Up  Children 3-9 

All Meals $130.00  $105.00 

Breakfast $6.75   $5.75 

Dinner  $7.75   $5.75 

Accommodations   Week  Night 

Trailers   $190.00  $25.00 

Tents   $15.00  $5.00 

Cabins   $190.00   $25.00 

Lodge/ Hall  $250.00  $35.00

Food service will be available all week, including 
Sabbath. For those not prepared for Sabbath meals, 
breakfast, dinner and supper will be available as our gift 
to you.  

With regards to accommodations, priority will be given 
to seniors over 70 for dining hall and lodge 
accommodations.  

Due to the limited supply of cabins, young people 
whose parents are staying at the camp are asked to stay 
with their parents.  

Please contact Leah Smallwood at (709)-745-4051 or 
lsmallwood@nladventist.ca 

Please Note: Any cheques should be made payable to 
the “Seventh-day  Adventist  Church  in NL" or "Camp 
Woody Acres” and mailed to  the Mission Office. 

ABC Food Orders  
Information and Advertisement | Provided By: Pastor Ken Corkum 

Camp Meeting Costs  
Information | Provided By: Pastor Ken Corkum 

The Food List plus Camp Meeting 
Specials is now available! Please see the 
attached files to download in the email, 
or contact your church for a printed 
copy.  

The order deadline is Tuesday, July 2. 
Orders will be available for pick- up the 
opening weekend of Camp Meeting. 
The Newfoundland Mission is covering 
the transportation costs from Oshawa 
to Newfoundland. However, the more 
we purchase, the better it will be on 
shipping costs.  

If you wish to save on purchasing, you 
can split a case cost with another 
person; this will have to be arranged 
between yourselves.  
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Nwamiko Madden had what he coins a good 
parent yet "bad-ventist" upbringing. Finding 
himself disillusioned with the church's apparent 
obscurity in society, in his childhood he decided 
to pursue fame as a means of introducing 
Adventism to household name status... And it 
partially worked! For just over five years he was 
a successful film and television actor in 
Canadian, American and international 
productions (even while keeping the Sabbath) 
until God made it clear that it was time to part 
ways with the industry. Since then, he has 
reconsecrated his energies and talents to 
finishing God's work, according to the Blue 
Print. Formerly the Director of Adult Sabbath 
School, Children's Ministries and Assistant 
Director for Media for the Alberta Conference, 
he currently runs his own Christian media company, Certain Sound Media, where he functions as an 
itinerant speaker, songwriter, and award-winning filmmaker.  

The youth meetings will run every day from 10:45 am - 12:15 pm, daily; excluding Sabbaths and 6:45 pm - 
8:45 pm, evenings. Please note the youth meetings are designed for Ages 13 and up.  

Permanent Trailer Parking at Woody Acres  
Information Provided by: Jack Baier | Photo By: Kaitlynn Harushimana

Woody Acres Camp in now offering Permanent 
Trailer Sites! This year, trailer sites are available 
with water and electric hook up.  The fee is 
$360.00 per year with the option of storing the 
camper on the site over the winter for an 
additional $100.00.  Please Contact Jack Baier at 
the Mission Office for further details. 
jbaier@nladventist.ca 

Youth Speaker at Camp Meeting 2019  
Information Provided by: Nwamiko Madden | Photo By: Nwamiko Madden 
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Meet the Cook Camp Meeting 2019  
Information Provided by: Tammy Hyde-Mosher | Photo By: Tammy Hyde-Mosher

Tammy is currently working as a Pastor in 
Alberta, traveling to different churches 
evangelizing. In 2014, Tammy decided to go 
to Burman University, where she graduated 
in 2018 with Pastoral Ministry. Tammy is 
married to Stacey Mosher, who owns his own 
construction business. Altogether Tammy 
and Stacey have seven kids, three of whom 
are adults. The younger four (Nathianal, 
Anyarose, Arianna, and Noah) will be 
spending the summer with mom at Woody 
Acres camp. Together as a family, they love to 
camp, create, and read.  Everyone is very 
excited to be spending their 
summer at Woody Acres where 
Tammy will be the Camp Cook for 
the entire summer. Tammy 
always has a smile on her face, 
and her arms open wide, ready 
for a hug. Please join us this 
summer as we welcome the 
Hyde-Mosher family to Woody 
Acres. 

If you would like to volunteer in the kitchen this summer, please let us know! We are happily accepting 
volunteers, whether to wash the dishes, cut some veggies, or lend a hand! 
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If you have something to be shared in the eREPORT please send your submissions to 
kharushimana@nladventist.ca.  

If you would like to subscribe to the eREPORT please go to www.nladventist.ca click eREPORT and click 
Subscribe Today. 

Rebeka Lind of the St. John's Church  is offering a travel opportunity to anyone who may be interested. Nine 
days, an eight-night Oberammergau Passion | Switzerland and Germany Tour. The Oberammergau Passion 
Play is a passion play performed since 1634 as a tradition by the inhabitants of the village of 
Oberammergau, Bavaria, Germany. For many, this is a dream to see, and it only occurs every ten years. 
Rebeka is working with the travel industry and is sharing this opportunity to anyone who may be interested. 
There is a payment plan which will be available and more affordable, allowing all to prepare in advance. If 
this is something you and your family would like to consider, please contact Rebeka at Rebeka Lind |  Travel 
Consultant CWT Harvey’s Travel phone +1 709 726 2900 or rlind@harveystravel-cwt.com.  
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